
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:3655
ANSWERED ON:18.03.2015
STILWELL ROAD
Teli Shri Rameswar

Will the Minister of EXTERNAL AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government proposes to re-open the Stilwell road from Assam to Myanmar and if so, the details thereof; 

(b) whether discussions have been conducted with the countries concerned in this regard and if so, the details and response of
various countries thereto; and 

(c) the time by which the said road is likely to be re-opened?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS[GEN. (DR) V. K. SINGH (RETD)] 

(a) No. Government is not proposing to re-open the Stilwell Road from Assam to Myanmar. 

(b) There is currently no proposal from Government of Myanmar for assistance to upgrade the section of the road in its territory. 

(c) Does not arise. 
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